
 

 

 

 

COMPANY ANNUAL RETURNS 

All companies registered on the Alderney Company Register 

are required to file an Annual Return, recording information 

current at 1st January 2023, by 31st January 2023. 

The necessary form can be downloaded from 

www.courtofalderney.gg/article/159849/annual-return or 

collected from the Court Office. 

Notice is hereby given that if any company does not file its 

Annual Return, recording information current at 1st January 

2023 by 31st January 2023, then it will only be accepted upon 

full payment of the filing fee together with the appropriate 

late filing penalties under Section 37(5)(d) of The Companies 

(Alderney) Law, 1994. 

You are reminded that delay in filing an Annual Return could 

lead to the striking off of the company. 

 

 
Registrar of Companies 
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